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Friday 10th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Happy New Year! 

Overleaf you will find our Spring 1 medium term plan for this half of the Spring Term.  This 

gives you an overview of what we will be learning in class.  Our main theme is ‘What a 

Wonderful World’.  Please encourage your child to discuss what they have been learning each 

week.  

 

Our PE is timetabled for Tuesdays and Thursdays.  This half term, our focus is gymnastics 

and Yoga with some ball skills when the weather permits us.  In gymnastics, children will 

learn to perform shapes, jumps, balances and rolls. Please remember to send your child into 

school wearing their PE kit on both these days. This half term, PPA will be on a Wednesday 

morning. Sessions will include cooking, music and computing.  

 

We will continue to provide weekly maths challenges each Friday. Reading books will continue 

to be changed each Friday. We ask that children have the chance to read daily to someone at 

home and that you note reading and sign in the comments book.  

 

Now that we are entering the Spring Term, we will be starting to move away from the 

continuous provision that we set up in the Autumn term towards more formal learning.  

 

Year 1 are busy learning new DT skills to make a moving picture. At the end of this half term, 

we will be inviting one adult to join us for the final stage. We hope you will be able to join us. 

Exact date to be confirmed. 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Edmonds, Miss K Stone, Miss M Crockford and the Year 1 team 
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